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SABNES was formed 18 years ago with the following mandates:   
A) Assist the Wildlife Bran ch  of the Provincial Government with development and operation of their manage-
ment plan for the Salmon Arm foreshore as t he  Nature Conservancy and viewing area.  
B) Develop, operate and promote a system of walkways, viewing areas and interpretive facilities for scientific, 
educational, environmental protection and public viewing purposes.  
C) Promote environmental awareness and assist in projects meeting that goal i n  the Salmon Arm area.  
 
As an integral part of the community we work to evaluate this role and seek your assistance in accomplishing 
these goals. We strive to create new opportunities to enhance our experience and preserve the precious resources 
on our foreshore. As you wander the trails and experience the beauty of this place please consider joining and par-
ticipating in the Nature Bay Society.  
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Elected Directors 
Mike Saul, Treasurer               832-0926 
Ron Wedman                           832-4634 
Gary Lomax                 832-7585 
Doug Ibitson                           832-1374 
Ed Dahl       832-0544 
 
 
Appointed Directors 
Graham Bickle, Paddlers          675-2325 
Gary Carder, Naturalist Club   832-4171 
Cllr Debbie Cannon, City of Salmon Arm 
Tim Giandomenico, C of C      833-5800 
Hank Shelley, Fish & Game     832-3951 
Non-voting Directors 
Tom Brighouse, Secretary       832-3951 
Dave Nordstrom, Secretary     832-7858 

We  greatly appreciate the financial 
and service support from the follow-
ing companies 
 
 LIFE CORPORATE MEMBERS 
 Askews Foods 
 Royal Bank 
 
 CORPORATE MEMBERS 
Alley Cuts 
Barton Insurance Brokers 
Barts Muffler Ltd 
B Turner Mechanical 
BDO Dunwoody 
Bell Pole Comp 
BPL Industries Inc. 
Brooke Jackson Downs 
Browne Johnson Land Surveyors 
Budget Car and Truck Rentals 
Can-Swe Distributors 
Century Sandblasting 
Drs Connor, deWet, McCallum 
Exel Construction Ltd. 
Galleria Hair Design 
Gentech Engineering 
Glenn Power Contractors 
Java Cabana 
Joey’s Only Seafood Restaurant 
Lakeside Insurance Services Ltd. 

Neptune Insulated Pools Ltd 
Prestige Resort 
Randy’s Cleaning Service 
Ron Harder Construction 
Salmon Arm DIA 
Shuswap Air 
Shuswap Chiropractic Clinic 
Shuswap Lake Vacations 
Shuswap Physiotherapy Clinic 
Shuswap Veterinary Clinic 
Silicon Garden 
Skookum Cycle & Ski 
Suncountry Cablevision 
Tekamar Morgages Ltd 
Terratech Consulting Ltd 
The Matchbox Store and Newsstand 
Verdurman & Lee 
Warren Bell MD 
 
VALUABLE SERVICE DONATIONS 
Energy Design 
Eurocan Property Management 
Frames by Filiatrault 
Heron Framing and Gallery 
Salmon Arm Stationery and Supplies 
Salmon Arm Econ Development Corp 
Traditional Log Homes 
Standard Roofing Corporation 
Wickett Business Services 

 GRANTING AGENCIES 
 
City of Salmon Arm         
Human Resources Developmt Canada                       
Salmar CommunityAssociation 
Salmon Arm Savings and Credit Union 
Shuswap Community Foundation 
TD Friends of the Environment  
Vancouver Foundation 

By Bob Holtby: Since this is the last President’s report I shall write for SABNES, please allow me a 
bit of reflection and nostalgia. While Tom tells me that I have been in the chair for four years, the time 
seems to have gone by quickly.  I don’t believe that I have enjoyed participation is a civic group as much 
as I have this one.  I can clearly say that the accomplishments during my tenure have been the result of a 
team effort rather than mine – and that’s how it should be. 

The foreshore is a unique asset for the community and it has been gratifying to see members of all sectors 
recognize it as such.  The increased participation of the businesses of Salmon Arm have broadened our 
membership base and added to our diverse membership.  The Naturalists continue their strong support 
and have added a lot of research into the state of the foreshore that has been invaluable in planning. 

Much thanks has to go to Ron Wedman for his leadership in the past year, filling in for my absence at the semi-annual and an-
nual meetings, producing the newsletters, and spearheading the repair work on the Interpretive Centre. Speaking of the Centre, 
this has been a great year for visitors at the Centre.  I have to thank Anastasia, our summer student and John, our staffer, for 
their initiatives and work.  They did a great job in representing SABNES to the public. 

Mike Saul has been uniquely conscientious in maintaining the accounts for the society.  I have never worried that our funds 
were anything but in good hands because of his integrity and dedication. I cannot close without particular thanks to our friend, 
Tom Brighouse.  Tom is tireless in searching out grants, keeping a perspective on our work, and speaking out to maintain the 
work. 

Getting to know these fine people has been my reward for whatever effort I have been able to contribute.  I am much blessed for 
my tenure these past four years.  Thank you for the opportunity you have given me to be your President. 

Good News by Mike Saul, Treasurer: We have recently been fortunate on receiving three grants. The Rotary Club of 
Salmon Arm donated $5000 to replace the main entrance gate, to renew the signs along the foreshore and to help with general 
repairs to the observation tower and walkway. A Shuswap Community Foundation grant from the Askew Family Fund for re-
pairs and modifications to the Interpretive Centre was received in the amount of $3000. A grant of $500 was received from the 
Salmon Arm Savings & Credit Union for 2 television sets to show our collection of birdlife videos. The board of directors is 
greatly indebted to these donors, and want all members to know that these grants will greatly help our society to maintain the 
important assets entrusted to our care. 


